
Region 3 Senior Member Drive
June 24th, 2024
Hermann Amaya – R3 Senior Member Coordinator
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Hermann Amaya, R3 Senior Member Coordinator
Anthony Perales Technical Scheduler

The Admissions and Advancement Review Panel (A&A) had a meeting on 
April 21st, 2024, where 28 candidates from our April 6th, 2024, Roundup 
were reviewed and advanced to the rank of Senior Member.

The next meeting of the A&A Review Panel took place on June 22nd, 2024, 
and held our Roundup on June 8th, 2024, when we reviewed a group of 25 
candidates. 

We are continuing to improve our Zoom process to manage our interviews, 
led by Anthony Perales, Zoom Master Scheduler to automate the process 
and eliminate breakout room issues during the Roundup.

Our next Roundup is programmed for September 14th, 2024, because we are
finding out a lot of our volunteers want a summer off for themselves.

https://events.vtools.ieee.org/m/425219 for September Roundup
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ABOUT R3 SENIOR MEMBER PROGRAM
Hermann Amaya R3 Senior Member Coordinator

I founded the Senior Member Elevation Committee (SMEC) of FWCS on 09/04/2018 to 
provide support to the Senior Member candidates.

SMEC through Hermann Amaya & Anthony Perales provide their nominators and 
Reference Providers.

We count with a team of 100 Reference Providers Team ready to support all candidates

We acquire and schedule the candidates for the Interview meetings we call Roundups 
based on the A&A Review Panel Schedule.

Candidates and References meet online through a Zoom meeting in breakout rooms
managed by our Zoom Master Anthony Perales (Atlanta Section), where they get to know 
the candidate and submit their completed nomination at the end of their 30 min. session.

We have been requested by Thomas Bellarmine to support Life Members and Tom 
Coughlin, IEEE President Elect Candidate 2021 witnessed our program and supports it.

To this date we have elevated over 700 Senior Members to the rank since the inception of 
SMEC.

Our model to be known through the Regions to support Senior Members and we would 
like to see it adopted by other regions and section to process their SM Candidates.
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THANK YOU
Q & A

Contact: 
sharlenenbrown@ieee.org
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